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16 July 2001

To:  Judith Gorman
Secretary, IEEE-SA Standards Board
445 Hoes Lane
P.O.Box 1331
Piscataway, NJ 08855-1331
tel: +1 732 562 3820
fax: +1 732 562 1571
J-gorman@ieee.org

Dear Ms. Gorman:

In accordance with Clause 5.9 of the IEEE-SA Standards Board Operations Manual, I
would like to request an Interpretation of IEEE Recommended Practice 802.16.2
(“Recommended Practice for Coexistence of Fixed Broadband Wireless Access
Systems”).

Subclause 6.1.3 (“Out-of-block unwanted emissions”) of IEEE 802.16.2 presents a block-
edge mask. Figure 7 (“Example of application of unwanted emission limit”) and the
associated text could be read to imply that a single-channel emission mask corresponding
to the transmitted spectrum in the figure is a requirement. I do not think that this was
intended.

Can you please clarify the intent of the recommended practice on this topic?

Sincerely,

Jay Klein

cc:  Roger Marks, Chair, IEEE Working Group 802.16
Phil Whitehead, Chair, IEEE 802.16 Task Group 2



